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Correction - Close of SPP 
 
This notification is a correction of the announcement released by Aurelia Metals Limited (ASX: AMI) 
("Aurelia") on 28 December 2017 titled “Confirmation of close of SPP.” 
 
As a result of bank clearing and processing delays over the holiday period, the amount (A$5.9 
million) as previously released was understated. Aurelia has received A$8.36 million in applications 
under the SPP.   
 

Applications are currently being processed and shares are expected to be allotted under the SPP on 
or about Friday, 12 January 2018. 
 
 
Further Information 
Tim Churcher 
Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary  +61 2 6363 5200 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICES 
This announcement is not financial product or investment advice, a recommendation to acquire 
new shares or accounting, legal or tax advice. It does not constitute an invitation or offer to apply 
for shares. It has been prepared without taking into account the objectives, financial or tax 
situation or needs of individuals. Before making an investment decision, prospective investors 

should consider the appropriateness of the information having regard to their own objectives, 
financial and tax situation and needs and seek legal and taxation advice appropriate for their 
jurisdiction. Aurelia is not licensed to provide financial product advice in respect of an investment in 
shares. 
 


